Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
May 7th, 2014

Meeting called to order by Chris Yearwood at 7:30 PM

Meeting Minutes:

Membership meeting minutes read by Wilson Richardson: Unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Given by Bryan Batchelor. Current balance is $24,712.54 Approved.

Membership Report: Given by Chris Yearwood. 128 members. Down 8 members since last month.

Old Business:

Robert Lewis spoke with SGMP about the December event. SGMP stated that we are on their schedule and that site rental would be free.
New (black based) cones cannot be returned and will continue to be used for traffic direction only.

Outdoor TV’s are prohibitively expensive. Several regular TV’s would be much cheaper.

Smartphone software is only $160.

Robert Lewis suggested moving to a FarmTek system instead because it would allow for more versatile software. Robert Lewis will do a
cost/benefit analysis.

New leaf blowers run $700 -1200, but often sell used on Craigslist for $200-$300.

Region recommends a maximum of $350.00 for a blower no older than 2 years.

Jamie Bell will contact Dario at Steeda and recommend a minimum size of 500’ x 700’ for their newly planned autocross pad.

Terry Nitti Jr. will find prices on a new chalker.

New Business:

Re fions’s bylaws still need to be updated. Mike Lollar has offered to start the process by having our current bylaws reviewed by the SCCA’s
staft attorney.

Region will keep Andre Jamison on the BoD despite him now living in Orlando.

Jamie Bell has trailer registration and He will make sure it gets in the trailer at the next event.
Mike Lollar will chair the May 25th event

Rob Ippolito has updated the website to correctly reflect pricing.

Evetrllt schedules do not match between Dixie Region’s website and motorsportsreg.com. Rob Ippolito and Heidi Nitti will resolve the
conflicts.

Other Business:

Meeting adjourned at 8:37 PM


http://motorsportsreg.com

